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Notice: Cancellation of Saturday Races in WRSC Billy Heintz Regatta

Races scheduled for Saturday, 2 September for the WRSC Billy Heintz Regatta have

been cancelled because of high wind. As of 0700 Saturday morning, the NWS Point

Forecast for Galesville, MD and West River indicated winds exceeding 20 knots during

the prime racing period, 1100 to 1600 on Saturday. Steady winds were predicted to be 22

to 20 knots, with gusts above 30 knots.

Dinner for Saturday evening will go as planned, and we will consider Sunday races under

the same criterion Sunday morning at 7:00 AM.


